
 

 

 

 

 

 

11th January 2021   
 
Dear Parent / Carer  
  
As we all know, our children will be spending more time online during tight lockdown restrictions for their 
online and remote learning. We appreciate the support that many of our parents are providing, thank 
you.   
 
As the Online safety co-ordinator and deputy safe guarding lead, I would like to highlight to parents some 
top tips for keeping your child safe whilst learning on-line. In a link on the website under this letter is a 
useful handout from National Online Safety making 10 recommendations to parents. Please take the time 
to read them. By attempting to put some of these recommendations in place it can help to give your child 
to have a safe and comfortable learning experience and environment.  
 
In addition to this, I will be posting online safety information weekly to our website. A link to this will be 
sent to you weekly via text message.  
 
If you need any support with Online Safety issues please contact me via kcain@birches.staffs.sch.uk 
 
 
Kind regards,  
Mrs Cain  

 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed 
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